
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KENSINGNTON SQUARE CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION  
                                               NOTICE 

  
April 11, 2024 

 
The Kensington Square Condominium Association’s (KSCA) Board is looking for volunteers to 

serve on the KSCA Board and to serve as treasurer.  Our regulations require that all board 

positions be filled. Decisions made by board members affects our entire community. Decisions 

can influence property values, improve the appearance of our property, with outcomes that can 

benefit our residents’ well-being.  KSCA’s Board cannot operate properly without an engaged, 

motivated membership.  New members can bring fresh ideas and perspectives with a minimal 

time commitment. They would also benefit from the opportunity to learn more about how and 

why decisions are made and become part of that process. 

 

Annette Crist has selflessly served on the board in several capacities for nearly two decades! She 

deserves all of our gratitude and thanks. She also deserves a break. She currently serves as 

treasurer.  We are also looking for a volunteer to serve as secretary.  If you would like to support 

your community, please contact me or one of the other board members. 

 

In addition, the board is setting up a social committee to plan events for our residents.  With 

warmer weather on its way, it’s a perfect time to prepare for a get together to visit with our 

neighbors and to meet some of the new residents.  Megan Robertson has graciously volunteered 

to serve on the committee. If anyone is interested in helping with the committee, please reach out 

to either Megan, or to one of the board members.   

 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Barbara Voulgaris 

Secretary 


